
UPPER MERION TOWNSHIP POLICE 

 
WEEKLY BULLETIN 

 

For the week ending on April 27, 2017 
  

Upper Merion Police Officers responded to 516 calls for service including 28 automobile 

crashes, 10 Retail Thefts, 6 domestics, 7 disabled vehicles, 10 meet complainants and 52 alarms.  

Some notable incidents from the same are detailed below: 
 

MALL AND VICINITY 
CCCF 

Bloomingdale’s 660 West DeKalb Pike – occurred 4/21/17 at 1657 hours  

A male (older, glasses, shaved head) made a purchase during which he continually looked at a 

piece of paper depicting social security numbers, zip codes, and addresses. When the male then 

returned to make another purchase, the sales associated and loss prevention officers determined 

the credit card was fraudulent.   

 

Recovered Stolen Property 

J C Penney 160 North Gulph Road – occurred 4/25/17 at 1758 hours  

An unknown male returned a pair of shoes for cash. An employee later discovered a handgun 

magazine containing twelve 9 mm rounds in the box. 

 

Theft from Vehicle 

Orange Deck 160 North Gulph Road – occurred 4/24/17 between 2030 and 2200 hours  

An unknown actor stole the PA registration plate from a car parked at location. 

 

 

AREA NORTH OF ROUTE 202 AND WEST OF HENDERSON ROAD 

 
Damage to Vehicle 

3000 Valley Forge Towers – occurred between 4/21/17 and 4/25/17  

An unknown actor keyed the entire length of both driver and passenger sides of victim’s vehicle 

while parked at location. 

 

Retail Theft 

Acme Markets 320 West DeKalb Pike – occurred 4/24/17 at 2150 hours  

An unknown male and female pushed two shopping carts filled with merchandise towards the 

exit without attempting to pay. Both fled without the merchandise when confronted by an 

employee. 



AREA EAST OF HENDERSON ROAD 
 

Criminal Mischief 

600 block of Jefferson Street –between 1700 hours on 4/22/17 and 0001 hours on 4/23/17  

An unknown actor opened the fuel fill door on victim’s vehicle, bending it back and damaging 

the driver’s side quarter panel. 

 

 

GULPH MILLS AND VICINITY 
(no incidents to report) 


